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Cluster: Teddington and the Hamptons 

Amount of NCIL available: £237,840 

Group: Teddington Cricket Club 
Amount requested: £236,250 
 

Teddington Cricket Club are planning to build a new pavilion and car park to remedy the existing constraints of a pavilion that has been in place since the 

end of World War II and reduce vehicular traffic through Bushy Park. 

The new pavilion will enable Teddington Cricket Club to cater for men, women, junior and disability teams simultaneously whilst also offering two separate 

social spaces to support all of our stakeholders in the building The Mall School, Teddington Athletic Football Club and Bushy Park Girls Cricket Club and all of 

our visiting teams and guests.  

The flexibility of the new pavilion will also mean we will be able to provide a home to more local community groups and businesses looking for a venue in 

the historic surroundings of Bushy Park and encouraging more local residents to enjoy and use the green spaces on their doorstep. 

                       

 
 
Cluster: Teddington and the Hamptons 
Amount of NCIL available: £237,840 
Group: MTV Youth 
Amount requested: £75,000 
 
 

Internal refurbishment of derelict building, formerly part of the Oldfield Centre (adjacent to St Mary’s primary school) so that it can be used for 

community purposes. Work to be carried out would enable wider use, through the fitting of disabled access, a disabled toilet and a new 

kitchen.  

One principal user group would be MTV Youth, Hampton.  
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MTV Youth was set up by the local community in 2011 following serious concerns raised over escalating anti-social behaviour and a lack of 
activities for young people in Hampton South. Since then MTV has worked with several hundred young people, serving well over 100+ young 
people each year. Currently MTV runs a Friday night youth club for 8-14 year olds, a leadership programme for 14 years+, a mentoring 
programme and a Junior Council and would like to expand its youth provision further. Without suitable premises the club’s future is at risk. 

 
 

 

 
 

                                                                    
 
Cluster: Teddington and the Hamptons 
Amount of NCIL available: £237,840 
Group: Hampton Hill URC 
Amount requested: £200,000 
 
 

 

Final phase works for ‘A Place to Go’ including the connection and installation of underfloor heating to the new mezzanine floor, insulating and lining the 

front roof section, electrics and lighting this area and furnishing the café and mezzanine floors. 

Installing and lighting a new glass box at the entrance of the Church plus furnishings and signage. 

Upgrading the sanctuary by repairing the defective flooring plus redecorating and re-carpeting this area. 

Refurbishing the large hall to include reroofing, dry lining and insulating the walls, providing a new flooring finish and redecorating. 

As we are about to complete the earlier stage of the project, we are now in a position to proceed with the above works with the relevant consents, 

professional team and contractors in place. 


